
 
Launch of India-Australia VET Connect Program 

 

Date   :   1 August 2022 

Organised by  :  Asia Education Foundation 

Venue                     :                    Australian High Commission 

Attended by           :                    Ms. Parineeta Sharma  

 

NEP 2020 focuses on integrating vocational education in the curriculum. However, vocational education 

remains a tricky domain with several challenges at every step. Inter-continental collaboration on such issues 

can always be very insightful and help better implementation of this objective.  

ITL Public School has been successfully shortlisted by the Asia Education Foundation for the collaborative 

Australia India Connect VET Program on Professional Learning Program for VET Educators. The 

program aims to focus on the issue with the help of Applied Action Research related to Vocational 

Education and Training. The eight months program (from August 2022 to March 2023) will be conducted 

in a hybrid manner- with virtual meetings and in person presentations at the High Commission.  

The launch program of the Australia-India VET Connect Program at the Australian High Commission was a 

great initiative in collaborative learning. The address by the Australian High Commissioner Mr. Barry O 

Farrel, the Minister Councillor Mr. Bret, Keynote speaker Dr. Ameeta Mulla Wattal and Ms. Karen Noble, 

Ms. Jennifer Star and Ms. Jessica Stevens from AEF - all highlighted the significance of Vocational education 

and training as an essential step to instil 21st century skills in the learners.    

 



  

 

 


